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The New List of Members. 

The next BULLETIN published by the Chap- 

tier will contain a list of all members in good 

standing. Those who have not yet paid their 

dues ar’e earnestly requested to do so at once 

so that thleir names may be enrolled with the 

others. The Chapter is at last free from debt 

and much more can now be accomplished 

than ever before. It should be reme:nb#et;ed 

that Active njembers six months in arrears 

for dues cannot vote, hold office, o’r receive 

the Chapter publications, and are liable to 

suspension. 

Information Wanted. 

The forty-second parallel of North Lati- 

tude seems to be th’e limit o,f the Black Snow- 

bird’s northern range in wintmer. In some 

parts of the country the birds breed south of 

this line, and it is not uncommon for others 

to winter north of it. It would be interesting, 

to know what it is that tlztermines whether 

the birds shall stay in a particular place or 

not, and informatioc upon the subtject is re- 

quested with the id,ea of getting a definite 

knowledge of these causes. On’e case is on 
record of the Snowbird’s breeding in south- 

ern New’ York ant1 in certain parts of north- 

ern Pennsylvania th,e birds ar’e common in 


